
September 13, 2024

Dear Spring Mills Families:

The first full week of school is in the books. We continued spending time getting to know
our teachers and classmates this week. We practiced routines and procedures and
showed what it looks like to be safe, respectful, and responsible (the 3 B’s) in all areas
of the school. We do a lot of this work up front so that, later on, our classrooms can
focus on deep learning!

Sincerely,
Bob Brazier
Principal
bob.brazier@hvs.org

Photo of theWeek: 2nd Grade

Procedures

Mrs. Popadince reviewing some important procedures with her new groups of students!

mailto:bob.brazier@hvs.org


SEPTEMBER

16 - Class Shirt Orders due
● They are free, thanks to the PTA. Order yours HERE if you haven’t yet done so.

17 - Constitution Day
19 - Curriculum Night

● We hope you can join us! Sessions will run from 6:00-6:25 and 6:30-6:55.
24 - Early Release Day

● On these days, school releases 90 minutes early and teachers are in
professional learning.

https://forms.gle/9CnkrRzEpi2yC8xp6


OCTOBER

2 - Picture Day
3 - Fun Run (a.k.a. The Color Run)

● Specific times are coming soon.
● HERE is all you need to know!

4 - Fun Run (Rain Date)
11- Fun Run donations due

Facebook….or is it Meta??
Spring Mills now has a Facebook page. Like and follow us for updates:
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61565754957571

↓

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OOmoCqqFDcSMnM1oCcCt3AUEik0j76k7/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115963161920786525448&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61565754957571


Class Shirts for the Fun Run!

Thanks to the PTA, they are free. HERE again is the link.

Attendance Procedures

To report an absence, call our 24-hour attendance line (248-684-8086). This number is also
on the magnet you received today!When you call, state your child's first and last name, and
the reason for their absence.

Regular attendance is a crucial component of a student’s education. If we do not hear from
you regarding your student's absence, we will call to verify the absence.

Illness
Please do not send your child back to school until they have been vomit-free, diarrhea-free,
or fever-free (without medicine) for 24 hours.

Extended Absences and Vacations
If your child(ren) will be absent for an extended period of time, please complete a
pre-arranged absence form.

Medication Drop Off

If your child requires medication during the school day, a parent or guardian must drop off
the medication, in its original bottle, along with a Physician's Plan of Care found HERE.
Contact the main office (248-684-8130) if you need assistance.

Safety & Security

When you enter Spring Mills, you must show your ID and state the reason for your visit.
Please be prepared with your ID every time you come to the school during school hours.
Thank you for sharing this expectation with everyone on your student’s emergency contact
list.

THIS helpful webpage details the School Safety efforts that Huron Valley Schools have put
in place.

https://forms.gle/9CnkrRzEpi2yC8xp6
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ID2U9CSyXEbR5MrfCD09gJdVeCAjfnMX/view?usp=sharing
https://www.hvs.org/documents/district/student-support-services/health-%26-wellness/care-plans/258548
https://www.hvs.org/page/safety



